
 

www.holyfamilyportland.org 
Church: 7525 SE Cesar Chavez Blvd., Portland, OR 97202       
Parish Office:  3732 SE Knapp St.  Phone:  503-774-1428     

Summer Office Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am to Noon 
 

Pastor: Fr. Rodel de Mesa  Deacon: Tim Dooley  

Parish Calendar 
Mon 8/1 Youth Ministry to Higher Calling 
 Gym in use: Bustin’ Barriers camp 
 all week 
Fri 8/5 Youth Ministry returns Higher Calling 
 La Pieta—5-8 PM 
Sat 8/6 Kerry Bozanich & Chad Campbell  
 wedding at 2 PM 

 

Liturgy Schedule 
Mon 8/1 8 AM Communion Service 

Tues 8/2 8 AM Communion Service 

Wed 8/3 8 AM Mass: Int. of our teens participating 

      in Higher Calling  Ropes Camp 

Thurs 8/4 8:00 AM Mass: Int. of Ollie Greenlee 

Fri 8/5 8:00 AM Mass: For all suffering as a  
  result of violence and terrorism 
Sat 8/6 8:00 AM Mass: Souls in Purgatory 
 5:30 PM Mass: Dick Benjamin+ 
Sun 8/7 8:30 AM Mass: Bob Dieringer+ 
 10:30 AM Mass: Holy Family Parishioners 
 
 
Reconciliation: Saturdays 4 to 5pm or by appt. 

July 31st 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 



WELCOME 

The Mission of Holy Family Catholic Parish is be a welcoming faith community grounded in Gospel values and  

dedicated to making God known to our members and all who enter our doors. We foster positive relationships with 

God and one another through active participation in the ministries of worship, education, celebration, and service to all.  

New to Holy Family? Register by stopping in at the Parish 
Center or pick up a registration form in the vestibule. 

SACRAMENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Maury Family 
Scott, Karen and Alexandra 
3685 SE Knapp St., Portland 

 

We are so glad you are part of our Holy Family! 

 

Banns of Marriage 
Kerry Bozanich and Chad Campbell 

who will celebrate the Sacrament of  
Matrimony on Saturday, August 6th, 2016 

 

Please remember them in your prayers during their  
final week of preparation to receive the sacrament. 

On Wednesday Pope Francis’ Daily Surprise was this—
”There are many people in need in today’s world. 
Am I self-absorbed in my own concerns or              
am I aware of those who need help? 

OUR 10TH ANNUAL CHRISTMAS IN JULY—WHAT AN AWESOME SUCCESS! 

 
 

 
CAN YOU HELP US WITH         

A LATE CHRISTMAS IN JULY 
ACTIVITY???? 

 
 

Our young adults along with our Steubenville  teens and 
their families will be hosting a picnic and then a Pickles 
Baseball Game for some of the clients from JOIN who 
have transitioned from the street to homes.   

WE COULD USE YOUR HELP IN BUYING     
TICKETS FOR THE BASEBALL GAME.  

Please let me know how many tickets you might be  
able to sponsor at $8.00 each. Contact Vicki Ford at  
503-774-1428 ext.123 or vicki451@comcast.net 
 
 

Testimonials from Christmas in July— 
 

Felt good to help out at OFB. What a 
great way to help make a difference and 
live out Jesus' teachings. Very kid friendly 
operation for anyone else who might want 
to bring children. (coming back for round 
2 on Saturday) 

           Andrew & Zach Nemec 
 

(continued on page 6) 

TO ALL WHO HAVE SERVED  
 

 

YOUR OPEN HANDS & HEARTS ARE  
A BLESSING AND ….  

HAVE BLESSED MANY INDIVIDUALS       
DURING THIS MONTH! 

 

KEEP ON LOVING & BLESSING  
THE WORLD! 

Our Christmas in July Activities: 
Oregon Food Bank    5X      Blanchet House 4X  
St. Vincent de Paul    5X   St. Francis Dining Hall 
Bingo with Seniors     2X     Patton Home Picnic  
Mother & Child          Operation Lunch Box 
St. Andre Bessette  Red Cross Blood Drive 
Parish Center Work Party Individual Parish Projects 
Parish/School Grounds Work Party    2X 
Camp Holy Family Fundraiser BBQ / Auction 
AND MORE ………              

MORE THAN  360 +  Volunteers   

who knows how many hours!  GREAT JOB! 

http://www.portlandpicklesbaseball.com/


August 6/7 Altar Server Greeter Eucharistic Minister Reader 

Saturday, 5:30 PM 

Braeden Clark 
Noa Taylor 
Nate Taylor 

Christy Clark 
LeAnn Dooley 

Tim Dooley 
Sandra Wright 
Bruce Wright 

Helen McNaughton - Lector 
Stephanie Blanchard -  
Commentator 

Sunday, 8:30 AM 

Sarah Brandt 
Simone Guite 
Lily Scherler 

Nicole Brandt 
Jill Mitchell 

Billie Bergman 
Tim Dooley 
Shirley Finley 
Maureen Fisher 
Glenn Luft 
Suzanne Olson 
Carolyn Scherler 

Kelly Buechler - Lector 
Stephen Mitchell -  
Commentator 

Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Molly Shannon 
Natalie Sharp 
Jack Sharp 

Kathy Hart 
Andrew Smidt 

Zachary Burtram 
Aaron Christensen 
Krisi Christensen 
Tim Dooley 
Alex Hart 
Delores Sharp 
Winnie Smidt 

Jack Gilroy - Lector 
Duncan Webster -  
Commentator 

Parish Staff 
Parish Center Office Phone: 503-774-1428 

 
Pastor    Fr. Rodel de Mesa   x106 
   FatherRodel@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Deacon   Tim Dooley 
   Tim_dooley@hotmail.com 
 
Pastoral Associate  Vicki Ford  x123 
   vicki451@comcast.net 
 
Faith Formation   Desi Dominguez  503-544-9855 
   FaithFormation@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Administrative Assistant Peggy English  x102 
   churchlady@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Business Manager Luc Normandin  x108 
   BusinessMgr@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Youth Minister  Krisi Christensen  x107  
   YouthMinistry@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Maintenance Supervisor Bert Morrison   541-231-1411 
   bert@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Music Director  Chris Brunelle 
   MusicMinistry@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Traditional Choir Dir. Tina Paradiso-Herlein 
   tp4amte@gmail.com 
 
School Principal  Loretta Wiltgen   503-774-8871 
   loretta.wiltgen@holyfamilyportland.org 
 
Event Coordinator  Liz Goodell x126 
   EventCoord@holyfamilyportland.com 
 
Office Volunteer  Joyce Holohan-Bell x102 
 
Receptionist  Jayce Martin x102 

Coffee & Donuts 
Aug. 7 Julia Cain, Keith and Joan Ruud 
 Margo Sharp 
 
Counters  
Aug. 7 Scott Karter, Don & Paula Wolkerstorfer,  
 Mary Jane Schenk 
 
Vocations Cross  

July 31 Joyce Holohan-Bell 

August 7 Vicki and Milford Ford  

 

 
Please take a minute to sign up for taking  

the vocation cross for the week.   
Sign-up sheet on back table in the vestibule. 

Ministry Assignments 

Holy Family Parish

Offertory Giving for July 2016

July Offertory Goal: $46,900

Month to Date                

(July 1 - July 26)
Actual Budget

Over / 

(Under) 

Budget

     Week 1 $6,694 $6,000 $694

     Week 2 $6,961 $5,000 $1,961

     Week 3 $4,769 $5,000 ($231)

     Week 4 $4,986 $4,900 $86

     Week 5

     ACH Collections $22,536 $22,000 $536

Total Month to Date $45,945 $42,900 $3,045

Fiscal Year to Date $45,945 $42,900 $3,045

(July 1, 2016 - July 26, 2016)

https://secure.ministryschedulerpro.com/webterminal/modules/planner/197040/4?user=holyfamilypdx
https://secure.ministryschedulerpro.com/webterminal/modules/planner/197040/54?user=holyfamilypdx
https://secure.ministryschedulerpro.com/webterminal/modules/planner/197040/104?user=holyfamilypdx


GROWING IN FAITH 

Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon, Aug. 1 St. Alphonsus Ligouri 

 Jer 28:1-17/Mt 14:13-21  

Tue, Aug. 2 Jer 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22/Mt 14:22-36  

Wed, Aug. 3 Jer 31:1-7/Mt 15:21-28  

Thu, Aug. 4 St. John Vianney 

 Jer 31:31-34/Mt 16:13-23  

Fri, Aug. 5 Na 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7/Mt 16:24-28  

Sat, Aug. 6 The Transfiguration of the Lord 

 Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/2 Pt 1:16-19/Lk 9:28b-36  

Sun, Aug. 7 Wis 18:6-9/Heb 11:1-2, 8-12/Lk 12:32-48  

 

Gospel Reflection 
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time — July 31st 

Luke 12:13-21 

 As so often happens, Jesus tells a parable because 

someone has asked him a question. A man wants him 
to settle a squabble about an inheritance, but Jesus will 
have no part of it.  
 
Concern about money prevents people from focusing on 
the reign of God. The parable of the rich farmer shows 
how foolish it is to keep piling up possessions. Right 
when the greedy man is gorging himself on food and 
drink, he dies. Death prevents any chance of reform.  

 How important is making money? Jesus knows that 

we all need enough to live on. Each person's need 
will be a little bit different. Each family's needs will 
be a little bit different. But Jesus warns here against 
piling up money and ignoring what really makes us 
rich...love of God and love of others.   

COMING IN SEPTEMBER 
Marian Mothers Support Group, a monthly  
gathering of faith-led mothers of children  

(of any age), experiencing disability.  
For more information contact  

Amy Mitchoff (amy.mitchoff@comcast.net) or  
Carrie Link (carriewilsonlink@comcast.net).  

 
We will be meeting the 2

nd
 Tuesday  

               of each month.  
The first meeting is 7:00 PM at the Parish Center,  

Tuesday, September 13th.  

Traveling this  

Summer? 

Find a nearby church by visiting: 
www.MassTimes.org 

And why not snap a photo of you 
(and your family) outside the 
church and send it to us. We’ll 
publish the photos so everyone 
can view churches from around 
the globe! 

A Catholic Culture of Life Initiative Day 497 
 Where All Are Welcomed and Loved With Mercy -  

 

U.S is 1 of 3 countries that offers  
no paid family leave.  

 

First 1000 Days: A Catholic Culture of Life Initiative  

ALL LITURGICAL MINISTERS  
SHOULD HAVE RECEIVED THEIR SCHEDULES BY 

EMAIL THIS PAST WEEK  
FOR THE MONTHS OF AUGUST—NOVEMBER 

 
Please mark you calendars now with your  

assignments and if you have a conflict, request a  
substitute early.  Please be sure that you check to  

see if your request has been filled and if not, please  
do some personal calling.  

 
This last month of the summer it is very important  
that we have adequate ministers for each Mass. 

 
If you did not get a schedule, there are extra copies  

in the back of the church—please pick one up. 

 

Thanks for your service and  
commitment!  

mailto:amy.mitchoff@comcast.net
mailto:carriewilsonlink@comcast.net


YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS 
For more info on youth and young adults: 

Contact Krisi: youthministry@holyfamilyportland.com 

Kid’s Mass Kit Bags 
Help us find the missing bags! 

 
We are down to 5 bags remaining. That 
means 7 bags have left church and not 
returned. Please check your cars and 
homes and see if one has accidentally 
gone home with you.  
 
We would love to have these bags to 
offer our young children to keep them 
occupied during Mass. If you are willing 
to help us create more please contact 
Vicki Ford at 503-774-1428x123. 

Youth Ministry: Future Catholic pillars! 

The future of our church is currently in middle school and high 
school. What we invest now in our youth will lead our faith 
communities for decades. Help Holy Family lay the foundation 
for our future church by contributing to our Youth Ministry 
budget. We would like to do more enrichment for our youth, 
but we are currently facing a budget shortfall. With your  
generous donation we bring our youth closer in relationship  
to God.  
 
What we currently offer: 
Middle School Youth Group for grades 6th through 8th: 
twice a month youth group meetings and summer trip 

High School Youth Group for grades 9th through 12th: 
twice a month youth group meetings and summer trips 

Confirmation Prep for High School Students 
 
Young Adults Group: twice a month meetings for adults 
up to age 30. 

Your generous donation will fill the following needs: 

 Youth Room & Snack Shack upgrades 

 Archdiocese Youth Conference in Seaside,  

 Summer Retreats/Service Mission Trips 

 Youth Ministry Registration Fees Scholarships 

https://www.gofundme.com/holyfamilyyouthpdx 

Volunteer  

Counters Needed 

Immediately 
Be a part of a counting team! We need 
at least 6 new counters...or more! 
 
Requires:  
 Organizational skills and money handling experience.  
 1 hour of your Sunday (after 10:30 AM Mass) about  

5-6x a year. 
 Training provided. 
 
Contact James Dickinson to volunteer.  
Email: AdminCouncil@holyfamilyportland.com. 

YOUNG ADULTS: 18-30 yrs. 
Join us every other Wednesday for faith, fellowship, & all 
around awesomeness with other young adults. We will be 

meeting through the summer. August 3, 17, 31 
 

You don’t have to be Catholic to attend!  This is a time for all 
young Christians to come together and pray, talk, hangout.  

 
Starting in September, we will be doing a really great study 

on THE MASS & the EUCHARIST 
Ever wondered how scripture and tradition fit together? 

This will be a great time to reflect, meditate, and learn about 
the center of our faith life.   

 
Like our Facebook page 
Holy Family SQUAD 



OUTREACH & SOCIAL JUSTICE 

This was the first true Christmas in July experience I had. The 
past couple of years I donated blood, and although it is giving 
yourself (quite literally), there wasn't the direct contact with the 
recipient that I was looking for. I too often take the shy, indirect 
road when giving, which is based both on modesty but also  
on fear. 

 

This year, I volunteered to 
serve at the Blanchet House  
because no one had signed up 
yet for the particular time slot. 
Even though I was the only  
one signed up and was nerv-
ous about being in a group of 
all "strangers", I did it anyway.  
It was awesome. 
 

I knew so little about what  
actually went on at the  

Blanchet House. I was shocked at the organization of the  
process and impressed by the facilities. I was stationed to plate 
food, and therefore did not have contact with the homeless  
being served but getting to know the men that live and work at 
the house was just as important. The Blanchet House serves 
recovering addicts, and those people feed the homeless as an 
exchange for room and board.   
 

I also had a chance to chat with some young people from  
our parish. It was enlightening to hear their experiences and 
perceptions of serving the needy.   
 

I, too often, get caught up in the "busy-ness" of my life, and 
think I couldn't possibly fit one more thing in. But, God shows 
me over and over that when I feel like I have the least, that is 
when I need to give. It is a beautiful mystery of Grace - giving 
what you don't think you can spare yields a replenishment  
beyond quantification.   
 

Lastly, I want to say that one of the best things about  
Christmas in July is its organization - Holy Family parishioners 
get to take advantage of a calendar of events that is already 
scheduled!! I can't recommend participation enough. It's easy 
and fun, but most of all it is spiritually enriching. Do yourself a 
favor, and plan to participate!                                  

   Katie DeNooyer 
 
 
Our family always enjoys our service time at The Oregon Food 
Bank. It is something that we can all do together and allows us 
to see, in a measurable way, how we are helping others.   
During this visit, we were given the job of sorting and bagging 
onions and cherries. We got to see the generosity of farmers in 
providing food for the poor, and also have a new appreciation 
for the “pretty” produce we are fortunate enough to be able to 
enjoy from the grocery store!  We highly recommend this as  
a family service opportunity!                                

 Richelle Olson 
 
 
It is always great fun to team up with fellow parishioners,       
Fr. Rodel & Bert to do a 1/2 day of yard work to beautify our 
church and school grounds. Beautification, fellowship, good 
workout, fun and laughs.... Who can go wrong with that?   
                                                                        Gene Dieringer 

 

This year our family was able to participate in several 
“Christmas in July” opportunities. I was glad we made the 
time to do so. I know our family is fortunate to have the  
basics that so many other families are not able to have.  
 

It's very important to Jeff and I that our kids know this is not 
true for everyone. Lily and I volunteered at St. Francis  
Dining Hall. Lily is an animal lover and one of the gentleman 
asked us if we wanted to meet his dog, Bebe. We went  
outside and met Bebe, and it certainly made me feel better 
knowing he had Bebe as his companion. He has had her 
since she was 2, and Bebe is now 12, and the bond  
between them was evident.  
 

After the experience, Lily and my Mom said they were going 
to commit to volunteering at St. Francis once a month, and 
join up with my Dad who has been volunteering there for a 
few months.  
 

I believe if we all could carve out a small amount of time to 
help those in need, it would benefit both the volunteer and 
the person in need. Giving of ourselves really is the best gift, 
and it inevitably always seems to come back to us.         

Carolyn Scherler 
 
 

My family and I always appreciate having the opportunity to 
volunteer during the Christmas in July events. Having the 
opportunities available for ready sign-up makes it so easy to 
volunteer and our kids are always happy to get into the spirit 
of service. Madalena and I went to the Oregon Food Bank 
and helped to sort and bag onions. That was a daunting 
task! Giant crates filled with onions disappeared within two 
hours because there were numerous volunteers helping that 
day, including ten from Holy Family. We also signed up to 
help out with our own St. Vincent de Paul in stocking one 
day, and it is always nice to work with the volunteers who so 
faithfully keep our food pantry going! Summer is such a 
great time to be in the spirit of giving, and we're so thankful 
for Vicki and Desi's work in making all these opportunities 
available to us.                

Anne Santiago 

Please Pray for… 
Gary Taylor & family, Bernadette Maty, Bea Parisi, Barbara Im-
mroth, Delores Sharp, Tim Kain, Mariloris Oliverio, Jean Morrison, 
Anna Templeton, Tom Lydon,  Carly Lord, Jeff Blanchard, Jennifer 
Day, Martha Burke, Tim Evens, Pat Kain, Lianne Racanelli, Leasa 
Wiebke, Louise Barricks, Marlene Barbera, June Gardner, Lee  
Lomnicki, Max Kelly, Arvayda Winward, Marilyn Walstrom, Gary 
Hunt, Jenn Briggs, Lois Hanson, Jean Marantette, Rose Howe. 

 

Prayer Circle 
For prayer support call one of the following:   

Kathleen Gianotti : (503) 788-6865 
holyfamilypdxprayercircle@gmail.com 
or  Dolores Wesselman : (503) 771-5505 



 

Parish Organizations and Contacts 
Administrative Council James Dickinson   
                            admincouncil@holyfamilyportland.com 
Altar Society Judy Poe   jltspoe1@gmail.com 
Bible Study Dave Bergman    784-3272 
CYO  Ted Collins     313-8136 
  cyoholyfamily@gmail.com  
Christian Service Joyce Holohan-Bell  775-5767 
Health Ministry Joyce Holohan-Bell   775-5767 
Hospitality Lyall Day   422-6304 
Marriage & Family Life Winnie & Andrew Smidt   432-8694 
Mother Share Melissa Wojnar    971-219-1179 
   Kristin Burgher    654-0692 
Needleworks Glorianne Menely  654-9946 
PTO   Alanna Goodwin  703-2550 
Pastoral Care Winnie Smidt    432-8694 
Pastoral Council Steve Tassinari  698-6005 
                          pastoralcouncil@holyfamilyportland.com 
Prayer Circle Dolores Wesselman  771-5505 

   Kathleen Gianotti     788-6865 
                          holyfamilypdxprayercircle@gmail.com     

Prayer Shawl Ministry Terri Cozzoli    788-2073 
School Advisory Council Bill Zuelke    
School Office Sharon Reece    774-8871 
St. Vincent de Paul  Penny O’Connell 771-1809 
Wedding Coordinator  Suzanne Cooney   803-8393 

COMMUNITY BULLETIN BOARD 

For Rent 

The Bear Hut 
Welches, OR  

Vacation Home at the base of Mount Hood  
3 Bdrm, 2 Bath + Loft (Sleeps up to 13) 

Call Vicki Ford 771-5240 or  

email: vicki451@comcast.net 

Great Manzanita  

Family Beach House!  

Ocean View-Steps to the beach.  

4 BR/2 Bath-sleeps 10  

Call Mary Lou Frey at 503.680.4211 

Full Service Catering for  

All Occasions! 

Holiday Food & Dessert orders 

Contact Mehri to inquire! 

JOHN TIMM 
SUSAN AMES 

 

MAIN BRANCH: 503-288-8818 
1615 NE Broadway 

www.timmco.com 

Please support our advertisers who make  
our color bulletin possible! Thank you! 

MARRIED COUPLES 

Jesus tells us that all we have to do is ask and we will receive, seek 
and we will find, knock and the door will be open to us. Discover the 

amazing plan God has for you and your marriage on the 
next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend, August 27th - 29th 

at Our Lady of Peace Retreat Center in Beaverton, Oregon.  
For more information call 503-853-2758 or apply on-line at 

www.rediscoverthespark.org.   
Additional dates and locations are listed on-line. 

Franciscan Spiritual Center 
2512 SE Monroe St., Milwaukie, OR 97222 

Learn more about the upcoming classes at:  

www.http://francisspctr.com/ 

Oceanside Beach 

 

Newer Oceanside, Oregon beach house 
available for rent! Enjoy a peek-a-boo view 

of the ocean. Spacious & comfortable! 
Sleeps 9 Wifi Cable TV 
Bumper Pool Table Wii Games 
More info & photos: www.vrbo.com/745362 
Contact Peggy at 503.319.4926 

Annual Family BBQ 
AUGUST 7, 2016  12 Noon - 6 pm 
OUR LADY OF PEACE RETREAT 

3600 SW 170th Avenue, Beaverton 97003 
SWEEPSTAKES TICKETS   

1st Prize - $1,000 Cash 
2nd Prize -  $500 Cash 
3rd Prize -   $250 Cash 

Drawing at 5 pm, need not be present to win. 
Menu Includes: Hamburgers, Pulled Pork, Chicken, Hot dogs, Sau-
sages, Veggie Burgers, Fresh Corn on the Cob, Cole Slaw, Baked 
Beans and Watermelon. Dessert Booth, Cotton Candy, Ice Cream, 
Popcorn and Sodas.  Meal Prices - $5 to $10 (Takeout available) 
Live entertainment, the Franciscan Girls Club Games and more… 

For more information or to obtain Sweepstakes Tickets, 
email sisters@olpretreat.org; or 

Phone 503-649-7127; www.olpretreat.org 

  H.S. English 

  Writing and Literature 

  SAT English Prep 

  College Applications 

35  years exp.  M.A. English Literature 

Mary Opalenik:  541 786-0710 

Tutoring 

mailto:sisters@olpretreat.org
tel:503-649-7127
http://www.olpretreat.org/
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Office#: (503)786-6930 
Pager: 942-2992 

Fax#: (503)786-5462 
CCB# 145809 

 
FOUNDATION MORTGAGE 

Joe Wehage 503-802-7021 
Lending since 1986 

 

Personalized rate quote 

& on line application at 

www.foundationmtg.com 

Linda Skeele 
                              (Lifelong Parishioner )  

Real Estate Broker® 

 503-504-5811                                   
 “Let me help you with all your Real Estate needs.” 

E-mail: lskeele@windermere.com 

Windermere/CCRG 
Windermere 

Johnson Creek Dental Care 
 

TIMOTHY P. SHANNON D.M.D., P.C. 
 

4450 Southeast Johnson Creek Boulevard 

Milwaukie, Oregon 97222 
Phone: (503) 654-7773   Fax: (503) 654-7774 

Stephen Mitchell, MSPT 

 
 

5212 SE 52nd Avenue              6542 SE Lake Rd. Suite 105 
Portland, Oregon 97206                            Milwaukie, OR 97222 
(503) 777-1983          www.mitchellpt.com          (503) 496-4550 

Mall 205  9660 SE Stark 
Gresham  1590 NE Burnside 

Parkrose  10001 NE Sandy Blvd. 
Tigard  14055 SW Pacific HWY. 

 

 

Mt. Scott Funeral Home 
4205 SE 59th Ave. Portland, Oregon 97206 

Local  Catholic Family Ownership 

For 3 Generations 

(503) 771-1171 
 

www.mtscottfuneralhome.com 

Bill Zuelke 
Life Coaching and  
Spiritual Direction 

billzuelkevn@gmail.com 
971-352-2090  

Jack Milford Ford 

 

205 SE Spokane St. Suite 300-50   

Portland, OR 97202 

 

Cell: 503.880.0788   Fax: 877.387.8330 

E-mail: jack@jmfordlaw.com  

 

www.jmfordlaw.com 

 
equity group 

Sue Hildreth 
Broker 

Longtime parishioner 

 

 
equity group 

Sue Hildreth 
Broker 

Longtime parishioner 

SCOTT BARBUR 
Attorney at Law 

 

2100 SE Lake Rd., Suite 2C 

Milwaukie, OR 97222 

503-654-1773 

scott@barburlaw.com 

Wills • Estate Planning • Probate 

Personal Injury • Property • Real Estate 

www.barburlaw.com 

OBL: 113066              WBL: FINECM104509 

5737 S.E. Milwaukie Ave. Portland, OR 97202 (503) 232-7100 

Personal & Business Financial Planning Retirement Planning 
Investment Planning  Saving for College Education 

503-238-6036 111 

tdelaney@wradvisors.com 

700 NE Multnomah St., Suite 1150 

Portland, OR 97232 

P: 503-597-2270 E: MaryH@unispectrum.com 

MARY HANIGAN 

Vacations -  Cruises -  Group Travel 

Securities and investment Advisory Services offered through Waddell & Reed, Inc. a Broker/Dealer Member FINRA/SIPC and a 
Federally Registered investment Advisory. Insurance products are offered through insurance companies with which Waddell & 
Reed has sales arrangements. 

WILHELM’S  
PORTLAND MEMORIAL 

 

FUNERAL HOME—MAUSOLEUM—CREMATORY 
 

6705 SE 14th Avenue, Portland, OR 97202 
(503) 236-4141 

 
 

GILROY    NAPOLI 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

John Gilroy 

Attorney at Law 

Jgilroy@gilroynapoli.com 

 

gilroynapoli.com 

15924 Quarry Road 

PO Box 2150 

Lake Oswego, OR 97035 

[T] 503-620-9887 

[F] 503-620-4884 

LICENSED—BONDED-INSURED 

David Portash 
Owner 

Specializing in all phases of electrical 
PO Box 14692 Portland, OR 97293-0692 

FINE CRAFT 
MASONRY, INC. 

Kris Foubert 

7246 SE Harmony Drive, Milwaukie, OR  

 

Office/Fax: 503.653.3978 

Mobile: 971.404.8584 

 

~For all your masonry needs~ 

 Stone Stucco  Fireplaces 

 Brick Flagstone  Concrete 

 Block Pavers   Retaining Walls 

FINE CRAFT 
MASONRY, INC. 

For appointment: 503-236-1834 
3654 SE Powell Blvd., Portland, OR 97202 

www.powellvet.com 

 

(503) 513-0777 Bus 
(503) 887-5820 Cell 
mgoodell@amfam.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

American Family Insurance Company 
American Family Mutual Insurance Company and its Subsidiaries 
Home Office – Madison, WI 53783 
 

 

JP-221333 - 5/11 

Paul Marrs  
Managing Partner 

Senior Loan Officer 

paul.marrs@pmrmtg.com                                                                      

1325 NW Flanders 

Portland, OR 97209 

Office: 971-242-8049 

Cell: 503-781-2114 

Fax: 503-296-2870 

Apply online: pmrmtg.com 

tel:971-352-2090

